
"The combined study material for the

Four Gospels, consisting of the

textual materials for the books of

Matthew, Mark, and Luke, has been

completed with final editing and

proofreading. The fourth volume,

'The Gospel of John,' is scheduled to

be finished by mid-February."
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Ministry
Update

Kairos Media and Presence Institute

have collaborated to produce a

counseling-oriented program called

'Living Life,' which will be launched in

late February. This season's 13

episodes will focus on family,

marriage, parent-child relationships,

and mental health, divided into three

segments for the elderly, middle-

aged, and youth. 'Living Life' is

available in both Mandarin and

Cantonese versions, so please stay

tuned for its release.

Please Pray
for Us

In mid-January, Southern California

experienced heavy rain, causing

severe water leakage in two of

Kairos' office rooms. The staff

worked tirelessly to absorb the

water and clean up to prevent mold

growth and protect the health of

the team members. Please pray for

us to identify the root cause of the

leakage and ask God to provide an

experienced contractor to help

resolve this long-standing issue.

And now these
three remain:
faith, hope and
love. But the
greatest of these
is love.

1 CORINTHIANS 13:13

Everyone needs
love, but the
love of family,
friendship, and
romantic
relationships
has its limits.
Only God's love
is perfect, full
of compassion,
and never leaves
nor forsakes us.
As we receive
God's love, we
are also called
to spread His
love.


